MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. OGM-2020-06

TO

FAX NO. 658-4918

ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS

FROM

CLIFF FRIEDMAN

GENERAL MANAGER

DATE

JANUARY 22, 2020

SUBJECT

PASSCARDS REQUIRED AT TEA HOUSES

Dear Members and Guests,

This memo is a brief reminder that it is Club Policy to have a Passcard when playing golf or enjoying food and beverage outlets. Especially as regards the tea houses, please ensure that you present your Passcard to the tea house attendant when placing your order and/or settling you bill.

Thank you in advance for your compliance and understanding.

Very Best Regards,

General Manager